
Keep to western side of 
red/green posts.  That 
is, outside of the main 
channel used by 
powerboats.

Normal procedures for 
leaving and returning to 
the shore. Row well 
away from launching 
area before "fixing-up".

Row towards the 
new  L.M.C.C. Multi-
Arts Pavilion.

Beware of any craft 
(powerboats or other 
sculls) entering or 
leaving the creek.


